
  

 

September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
As part of our RE curriculum, we visit places of worship and consider how their design influences the 
practice of that religion. This half term, we are considering the question “What does it mean if Christians 
believe God is holy and loving?”  
 
We will be visiting Smethwick Old Church on Wednesday 23rd October to look at how the architecture and 
furniture reflect these beliefs. We will also meet Reverend Sara Moore who will talk to the children more 
about this topic. 
 
We will be walking to the church so please ensure that your child wears appropriate shoes and brings a 
coat on this day. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss Smith 
Year 5 Lead 


